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Monthly Newsletter
W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

Studio Life This Month 
June has been a joyful and heartwarming month
at Encompass Dance Academy. We’ve loved
seeing videos of students practicing at home —
it’s inspiring to watch their progress.

Alongside the hard work, there’s a lovely spirit of
kindness and community. We’ve received many
thoughtful cards and gifts that brighten our
days, and we’re happy to welcome a new
student teacher, Miss Connie to our dance
family. It’s wonderful to see dancers making
new friends and growing in confidence. Thank
you all for your enthusiasm —  I am proud to be
part of this dance family.

Studio updates, show ideas,
top tips, reminders, a look

ahead to July and more!

July 1 – Newsletter & invoices sent out to
families
July 7 – Invoices due

In this
newsletter

Key Dates for July 
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As we approach summer, please
remember to let us know if your
dancer will be away from any
classes. It’s best to notify us shortly
before the lesson so we can plan
accordingly. Keeping us updated
helps us ensure everyone has the
best experience possible!

Let Us Know If You’ll
Be Away

We love seeing how smart everyone
looks in their uniforms—ready to dance
and shine! If you haven’t already, and
would like to order any uniform items,
just let us know next time you’re at the
studio. Hoodies and T-shirts are
available in all sizes—perfect to add to
your dance wardrobe!

Uniform

E N C O M P A S S  D A N C E  

We’re excited to explore the idea of
holding a Winter Showcase this year at
Ormiston Horizon Academy’s theatre. It
would be a relaxed, optional event where
dancers can perform in their uniforms
and share their progress in a welcoming,
community setting.

While participation is completely
optional, it’s a wonderful opportunity for
performance experience and for families
to come together and celebrate.

Before we plan, we’d love to hear your
thoughts! Your feedback is really
important to us — would this be
something your family would enjoy? Do
you have any ideas or preferences for
how it could work?

Please send your feedback by message,
email, or when you see us at the studio.
Your input will help make this event
special for everyone.

Thank you for being such an important
part of our dance family — we can’t wait
to hear from you!

W E ’ D  L O V E  T O  H E A R  Y O U R
O P I N I O N S  A N D  I D E A S !

Winter Showcase 



One of the best ways to help your child develop strong timing and rhythm for dance is by
practicing clapping or tapping along to the beats of their favourite songs at home. This simple
activity encourages active listening and helps them internalize the rhythm naturally. You can

turn it into a fun game by switching between slow and fast songs, or by pausing the music and
seeing if they can keep the beat on their own. Over time, this builds their confidence in staying

on beat and makes learning new dance steps easier and more enjoyable.

F U N  W A Y S  T O  B U I L D  T I M I N G  A N D  R H Y T H M  S K I L L S  A T  H O M E

✨Miss Olivia’s Tip of the Month✨

Our new classes are settling in beautifully, with
lots of enthusiasm and great progress from all our
dancers. The 10–14 Street Dance class has been
working really hard each week, growing in
confidence and exploring new moves. It’s a fun,
high-energy class that’s perfect for dancers who
love to express themselves through movement.
There’s still room for new dancers, so if your child
is interested, we’d love to welcome them!

Our Adults Ballet class, introduced this term, has
quickly become a favorite. It offers a friendly and
supportive environment for adults to improve
flexibility, strength, and technique while enjoying
the art of ballet. Whether you’re returning to dance
or trying it for the first time, this class is a
wonderful way to stay active and connected.
Spaces are limited, so if you or someone you know
is interested, please get in touch soon!

We’ve been receiving lots of lovely comments
in person and through messages — it’s
wonderful to hear how much you and your
dancers enjoy being part of our friendly,
supportive dance family.

It’s everyone’s kindness and encouragement
that create this special environment, and your
feedback helps us share that feeling with
others. We’d love to share some of your
positive comments publicly, so more people
can see what Encompass is all about.

If you’d be happy for us to share your words,
please send us a short review or message and
let us know we have your permission to post it.

Your feedback means a lot to us and helps us
grow together.

New Class Updates 
G R O W I N G  S T R O N G  A N D
W E L C O M I N G  N E W  D A N C E R S

Your Voice
H E L P  U S  T O  S H A R E  T H E  H E A R T
O F  E N C O M P A S S

E N C O M P A S S  D A N C E  
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We believe every dancer has the potential
to shine. This July, let’s keep reaching for

new goals, supporting each other, and
celebrating every step forward—big or

small. Together, we’re aiming high!

Here’s to aiming even higher!
Miss Olivia & the Encompass Team

Aiming High For All

This month, we’ve had lots of videos
shared of students practicing their
routines at home — it’s been lovely to see
their enthusiasm outside of class. Some of
our dancers have also brought in
handmade cards and small gifts, which
have really brightened our days. These
little moments have made June feel full of
thoughtfulness and energy both in and
out of the studio.

July is full of energy at the studio! It’s a great
time to keep moving, try new styles, and enjoy
watching our dancers grow. 

With the warmer weather, please remember to
bring a water bottle to class. There’s a water
fountain available so you can easily refill
throughout your dance sessions.

Don’t forget that you have a free trial in each
style. It’s a perfect chance to explore
something new and challenge yourself this
summer!

We’re so happy to see our growing dance
family and can’t wait to see all the progress,
smiles, and fun that July will bring.

From Our Dancers
P R A C T I C E ,  P R E S E N T S ,  A N D
P R O U D  M O M E N T S

W W W . E N C O M P A S S D A N C E . C O . U K
@encompassdanceacademy |  info@encompassdance.co.uk

Looking Ahead to July
G R O W I N G  O U R  D A N C E  F A M I L Y
T O G E T H E R !

Studio Reminders 
To help build confidence, we ask parents to
wait outside the studio after the first week.

Please wait in the corridor before lessons
start to help us stay organised.

If your child can’t make a lesson, please let
us know.

Don’t forget to check your emails for
updates!

We kindly ask for no photography during
lessons to stay in line with safeguarding
guidelines.

Thanks for helping keep our studio
welcoming and running smoothly!
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